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We continuously strive to improve your experience. This update is part of our 

commitment to providing you with the best possible service and resources.
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Background
On April 5, we are updating the web pages that house our Selling & 
Servicing Guide (Guides), resulting in a more seamless user experience. 
The website enhancements do not impact the content or layout of the 
Guides. Existing URLs and redirects will remain active and functional.

How You Can Prepare
While the Selling and Servicing Guide home page URLs will remain the 
same, bookmarks to specific sections within each Guide, should be 
updated after April 5.  All Guide sections will temporarily redirect to the 
relevant content to ensure a smooth transition, and these redirects will 
remain in place until January 2025. To ensure uninterrupted access to 
essential Guide resources, please update your bookmarked links as 
soon as possible.

Benefits
Enjoy an enhanced user experience through improved content 
navigation and functions, featuring:
• Quick access to frequently used Guide resources.
• New, keyword-optimized search functionality.
• New search results page sortable by date or relevance for improved 

usability.
• Enhanced clickable breadcrumb trail to easily access related 

content.
• Access Guide topics in fewer clicks.
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